INTEROFFICE
MEMORANDUM

DATE December 31, 1959

SUBJECT
1O Jack Brown oM Kenneth H. Olsen

way but perhaps in a separate, simple study should be the results
of our proposals which we did very little door pounding to get
but invested quite a bit in preparing the proposals. Proposals
have been very poor but this is important.

He would also like to know what the yield has been from
those customers with whom we have given any reasonable amount other
than time to. I think this should not include the bids we sent in.

Kenneth H, Olsen

ce: -H. B. Anderson

digital equipment corporation
MAYNARD, MASSACHUSETTS




